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Club October 9
th

 Meeting 

  
The Bunny Hopper’s will meet on Tuesday 
October 9, 2012 at the Fair Grounds 
Extension Office.  The meeting will start at 
6:o0 and will last about 90 minutes.   
 
This is our annual Pizza Party, and moms, 
dads, brothers, and sisters are invited also.  
 
Secondly we will review the past rabbit year 
and make some plans for next year. 
 
This is also our election of officers meeting.  
Being an officer is a big responsibility and 
takes a lot of work.  The officers are:  
president, vice-president, treasurer, 
secretary, safety, and reporter/historian. 
 
In addition if you are a member of the 
A.R.B.A. you need to bring your 
membership card with you to this 
meeting. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Van Wert Youth Rabbit Club 
Queen Katelyn Welch 
 King Austin Habegger 

 

 

What a Fair…..We had 115 

exhibitors in the barn this year, with 
over 605 rabbits on display.  The 
Saturday ARBA Open Rabbit Shows 
was one of the larger ones in the past 
few years.  In addition to all the 
Breeding Show Rabbits, there were 
72 single fryers, 48 meat pens, and 
22 doe and litters at the fair. 
 
The judges commented a number of 
times on how well everyone 
preformed in the showmanship 
competitions.   The skillathon was 
great, even with the rain pouring 
down. 
 
Congratulations to Madelyn Lamb for 
winning best in show.  
 
 

Have you……sent out a thank you 
to the sponsor/s of any trophy, or 

rosette you won at the fair?  Also 
if you sold a meat pen or single 

fryer at the auction, have you sent 

out your thank cards yet?  


